Homework

Spelling
Students do LSCWCh during class time.  We are beginning a new spelling program called “Spelling for Life” which sets spelling homework based on a particular rule.  Students need to find at least 3 examples of this rule and at least 3 ‘rule breakers’.
Rule:									
Examples:
			1:							
			2:							
			3:							
Rule breakers:
			1:							
			2:							
			3:							


Matrix
The Unit of Work based homework is glued into these books on day one. This endeavours to cater for various learning styles and to make homework more enjoyable rather than a struggle.

· Students need to complete at LEAST one activity from each week (please see headings to demonstrate which column is for which week).  They may do more than one if they wish to from the same COLUMN.  PLEASE do NOT move onto the next column as this matrix progresses through the term and students will be learning about new topics / concepts. For example they may choose to do a SPATIAL activity from the Pre-knowing / Remembering column (week 4) and also a NATURALIST activity. You may note that week 4 comprises both Pre-knowing and Remembering.  
· I will be explaining the homework options to students each week.
· If students do homework assignments on computers I am happy for them to email them to me if this is preferable to you.  I will explain that they need to include their name in the file name.
· My email address is: rachel.webb@ntschools.net 

Reading

Students should also read for 10 – 20 minutes each night, aloud to an adult. If your child does not have a home reader log, please help them to complete the ‘Reading Log’ in their homework book and sign it.  Type of Text can be: school reader, book from home, magazine article…


Please note – students may email some sections of their homework if preferable, alternatively they may do it in their homework books or bring it on a USB.
 
As long as homework is attempted, it is appreciated.  I understand you may be short on time in some weeks and it may not be completed.

Blog

We have a class blog which students can access and leave comments or questions.  There are links to various websites with literacy and maths games.  I will be updating the spelling and maths pages regularly to keep you informed as to what our focus is.
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